
 

DEN/13A-TM_ARCHAEO_ADDENDUM.DOC 1 172922 

T E C H N I C A L  M E M O R A N D U M  A D D E N D U M    
 

Addendum to the Technical Memorandum “An 
Archaeological Inventory of Additional Areas 
Associated with the Proposed U.S. 287 Lamar Bypass 
in Prowers County, Colorado” dated November 2003 
PREPARED FOR: U.S. 287 at Lamar - CDOT Region 2 
PREPARED BY: Laura Dreher/CH2M HILL  
COPIES: CH2M HILL Project File 
DATE: August 2, 2007 

 
The archaeological inventory as reported in the Technical Memorandum “An 
Archaeological Inventory of Additional Areas Associated with the Proposed U.S. 287 Lamar 
Bypass in Prowers County, Colorado” dated November 2003, remain unchanged. Updates 
to the Technical Memorandum are not needed and the findings in the Environmental 
Assessment remain valid.  


